
8/24/22, 4:54 PM Bel Air/Beverly Crest Neighborhood Council Mail - Fwd: Gating project

https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ik=fda065e11a&view=pt&search=all&permmsgid=msg-f%3A1742088634911494573&simpl=msg-f%3A17420886349… 1/1

Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Fwd: Gating project


Travis Longcore <tlongcore@babcnc.org> Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 4:52 PM
To: Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Begin forwarded message:

From: Stewart Margolis <stulou@aol.com>

Subject: Gating project
Date: August 24, 2022 at 4:44:55 PM PDT

To: <tlongcore@babcnc.org>


I have lived in The neighborhood for fifty two years.  My home on Clusterberry Court is
 a few yards from Woodwardia Drive and I see no reason for gates.  I concur with the letter sent to you by
Elizabeth Rothman.  

Sent from the all new AOL app for iOS
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